From: Kunz, Jason P (DFW)

To: Anderson, Cindy (ECY)

Cc: Elsa Bowen (ebowen@wadistrict.net); Brian Belsby (bb@belsbyendineering.com); SEPADesk2 (DEW)
Subject: Response to Ecology comments for 201806580 Dewald Waterway Cleanout

Date: Wednesday, December 12, 2018 1:17:53 PM

Good Afternoon Ms. Anderson,
Thank you for provided SEPA comments regarding Dewald Waterway Cleanout, File # 18-066.

| met with Belsby Engineering (Authorized Agent) and the Lincoln County Conservation District to go
over SEPA comments received and WDFW’s permitting concerns and needs.

Through the WDFW Hydraulic Project Approval process, | shall seek to address Ecology’s concerns to
ensure any potential adverse impacts to the aquatic environment are addressed.

Thank you again for your SEPA comments.

Jason Kunz

WDFW Habitat Biologist
2315 N Discovery Place
Spokane Valley, WA 99216
509.892.1001 x309

Jason.Kunz@dfw.wa.gov
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